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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 96.1%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y1 Jessica 

Ennis-Hill class who had 100% 

attendance this week!  

Key dates for this term: 

Wed 4 Sept – Fri 25 Oct 2024: 

School open for Autumn Term  

Tue 8 - Tue 15 Oct 2024: 

Travelling Book Fair 

Wed 16 - Fri 18 October 2024: 

Y6 Stubbers residential 

Mon  21 & Tue 22 Oct 2024: 

Individual & sibling photos 

Mon 28 Oct – Fri 1 Nov 2024: 

Half Term 

Mon 4 Nov – Fri 20 Dec 2024: 

School open for Autumn Term  

Click for term dates for 2024 - 

2025 

PE & Swimming Timetables 

2024 -25 

Click for Apr 2024 - Oct 2024 

lunch menu 

Year 6 visited the Imperial War Museum to 

understand the impact of WW1 and WW2 

in Great Britain. They had a great time 

visiting all the exhibits and dressing up! 

 Tower Hamlets Transition Support Team is running some Advice and 

information sessions about the secondary transfer application process for Y6 

parents. 

Please book through Eventbrite – click the link below to reserve a place: 

https://MU25.eventbrite.co.uk 

Please contact 0207 364 6489 if you have any queries 

 

Keep reading for more information. 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Lunch-menu-Apr-2024-Oct-2024.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Lunch-menu-Apr-2024-Oct-2024.pdf
https://mu25.eventbrite.co.uk/
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Year 4 Helen Keller class are still loving the ‘The Rise of the Robots’ theme. Madya even created her very own at 

home that lights up and has circuits inside. His name is Bobby. 

HK are also loving AR reading time. Madiyan has become an avid reader and loves sharing all the exciting 

things that happen in the stories he reads. HK class should feel very proud of themselves. 

Year 3 (LVB class) have been weaving some rather 

beautiful bookmarks on their looms. They've also 

worked together to measure & cut their yarn at the 

'yarn shop'. Excellent work Y3 weavers! 
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Kyle has worked incredibly hard 

on his writing about what life was 

like for soldiers in WW1! If you 

have any questions, do go and 

ask him about it! He is very 

knowledgeable! 

Dad’s Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 2nd October 2024 

9am -10.30am 

In the FLR 

 

Come along and join us for a 

coffee and chat with other dads! 

 

Year 2 have made their own Tudor 

Houses as part of their History 

learning! 

 

They have been learning all about 

the Great Fire of London and how 

the fire spread so quickly! 

 

Here are Brian Cox class’ houses. 

Here are some of our brilliant 

learning environments! Can you 

spot your classroom? 



School 
applications 
are now open
Don’t miss the deadlines for admission to 
secondary, primary and nursery schools.

Complete your application online at www.eadmissions.org.uk

For information about how to apply, scan the QR code or visit 
towerhamlets.gov.uk/schooladmissions

school.admissions@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

Secondary admissions
For children born between 1 September 2013 
and 31 August 2014

Primary admissions
For children born between 1 September 2020 
and 31 August 2021

Nursery admissions
For children born between 1 September 2021 
and 31 August 2022

31 October 2024

15 January 2025

16 February 2025

SCAN ME



What if I am not a Tower 
Hamlets resident but 
would like a place at a 
Tower Hamlets school?
You can submit an 
online application via the 
E-admissions website: 
www.eadmissions.org.uk 
naming Tower Hamlets schools.

What if my child has an 
Education, Health & Care Plan 
(EHCP)? 
The application process is 
different for children with an 
EHCP and you do not apply 
online. Contact the SEN team for 
more information. 

What if I apply late?
It’s really important that you 
make your application before 
the closing date otherwise 
your application will not be 
considered until all on time 
applicants have received their 
outcomes and the school may 
then be full. 

Is my child guaranteed a place 
at one of our preferred schools?
Most families will be offered a 
place at one of their preferred 
schools, but this cannot be 
guaranteed. When a school 
receives more applications than 
the number of places available, 
not all children can be admitted. 
Therefore, please fully consider 
the likelihood of your child getting 
a place at a preferred school 
before you make your application. 
Only naming one school does 
not increase your chances of 
being offered the school.

If my child is already in the 
school’s nursery class, is there 
an automatic right to a place in 
the school’s reception class?
When parents/carers apply for 
their children to start reception, 
no priority is given to children 
that attend the nursery of the 
school. The decision on whether 
a place can be offered will be 
made in accordance with the 
school’s admission policy.

How will I be notified about the 
outcome of my application?
You will receive an email and a 
letter on National Offer Day.

SCAN ME



Join our George Green's School Year 6 Open Events 

OPEN
MORNINGS
Sept 30 - Oct 4, 2024
9:00-10:30am 

OPEN
EVENING
Oct 2, 2024
4:00-6:30pm


